
From: Hanes Brett 
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 11:20 AM
To: McHugh Theresa <Theresa.McHugh@oregonlegislature.gov>
Subject: RE: Information

Hello, Theresa. Sorry for the delay.

In the research request portal there are 131 research requests.
This does not include direct requests to analysts for information. These are typically smaller requests
for research or information which do not get logged in to the portal. These smaller requests are
common, but I don’t have hard numbers on them.

Slainte,
Brett
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